
 

CARMEL UNITED SOCCER CLUB 
COVID-19 PROTOCOLS FOR ALL EVENTS 

 
 
 

Carmel United takes COVID-19 very seriously. All teams and guests are required to 
comply with the following protocols: 
 

• Participants should have no signs or symptoms of COVID-19 in the past 10 days 
and should have not been exposed to someone who has been ill in 10 days 

• Anybody who has traveled outside of New York to any of the states on the NYS 
restricted list will need to quarantine for 10 days before they can attend any 
events 

• Parents should take their player’s temperature before leaving for practices or 
games; if the player has any fever, is feeling ill, or has any other symptoms, they 
should not attend 

• Parents/spectators, coaches, and players must wear a facemask upon entry/exit 
to and from the field  

• Players can remove their mask once they get to the field  

• Parents/spectators and coaches must socially distance, staying 6 feet away from 
other individuals AND wear a mask 

• Spectators from within the same family can sit together 

• Non-essential visitors should be limited as much as possible 

• If a player is experiencing any signs or symptoms of COVID, the player is to be 
sent home and instructed to contact their medical provider; they are not allowed 
to return until clearance has been provided by a medical professional 

• Players’ backpacks and personal belongings should be kept 6 feet from anybody 
else 

• Players are not to share any food or beverages 

• Ideally, player’s water bottles should be labeled with the player’s name, 
especially if using disposable water bottles 

• Players are not to share any clothing or personal items 

• Goalkeepers need to have their own jersey and gloves 

• Players should be socially distant while on the sideline when possible 

• No handshakes or high fives with anybody 

• Post-game sportsmanship should be done verbally instead of the handshake line 

• All garbage must be properly disposed of by the responsible individuals – DO 
NOT LEAVE GARBAGE BEHIND 

 
Carmel United does not own the fields we use. We are granted permission from the 
school district and Town to utilize these facilities. When we do not comply with their 
requirements, we risk losing our permits. Please help us by making sure all players and 
spectators are aware of, and adhere to, these policies. 
 
We look forward to a great season! 


